
  

 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY  
FOR THE SHOREWOOD SCHOOL BOARD 

  

  

Topic:            PTO Donation for SIS Library Reading Nook 

Date:          November 5, 2014 

Prepared by:    Kevin Gemignani 

  

  

Recommended action:       ___  Information only 

                                             ___   Presentation/discussion 

                                             ___   Discussion/action by committee 

                                             _X_   Discussion/action by board of education 

                                             ___   Presentation/action next meeting 

     

  

Recommendation(s):             

The recommendation is to accept a donation in the amount of $1,446 from the SIS PTO for use in renovating a 

reading space in the SIS library media center.  

  

Purpose:   

The purpose of this report is to provide the School Board information so that they may accept the donation of 

funds for use at Shorewood Intermediate School.  

  

Background:   

The SIS PTO solicited donations from parents on behalf of students finishing 8th grade at SIS for use in 

creating a “reading nook” in the LMC, on the advice of Sara Kemp, library media specialist. 

  

Attachment:  none 
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